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Archer P.C., last year’s top United Way fundraiser among professional services firms in Camden County, recently

kicked off its 2011 campaign for the United Way of Camden County (UWCC). Pictured at the kickoff event are, l.

to r., Archer Partner Frances A. McElhill, member of the UWCC Board of Directors and Audit Committee Chair;

Alex Kremstein, Account Manager for the UWCC; Erin Kelly, UWCC Executive Vice President of Public Affairs;

and Archer Chairman James H. Carll.  Archer has a long and proud history of supporting the United Way, both
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financially and through service. Firm co-founder F. Morse Archer Jr. was an original UWCC Trustee when the

organization formed in 1942.

 

Related People

James H. Carll

Of Counsel

 jcarll@archerlaw.com

856.354.3031

© 2025 Archer & Greiner, P.C. All rights reserved.



https://www.archerlaw.com/en/people/james-h-carll
https://www.archerlaw.com/en/people/james-h-carll
mailto:jcarll@archerlaw.com
tel:856.354.3031

